
August 24, 2021 

Mansoor Ansari, J.D., LLM 
Ansari Law Firm  
2650 Holcomb Bridge Road, Suite 110 
Alpharetta, GA 30022 

  RE:  

Dear Counselor: 

You requested an administrative review of the decision by the Office of Retailer 
Operations and Compliance of the Food and Nutrition Service to impose a permanent 
disqualification from participation in the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 
(SNAP). In my letter dated July 26, 2021, I indicated that your request for review had 
been granted.  

The Final Agency Decision is based, in part, on the information submitted by the Office of 
Retailer Operations and Compliance. I was notified by the Office of Retailer Operations 
and Compliance that they have closed your case. Therefore, the determination by the 
Office of Retailer Operations and Compliance to impose a permanent disqualification is 
reversed. 

If you are informed by the Food and Nutrition Service of any new adverse action 
regarding your firm’s authorization to accept Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 
benefits, you will again be advised of your right to request administrative review of any 
such adverse action. 

Sincerely, 

RICH PROULX   
Administrative Review Officer 

USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider, Employer and Lender.
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